
 

 
 

 
 
 

To: Northeast Division Staff, Department Commandants, Detachments, Packs, Pounds 

and Auxiliary Units  

From: Northeast Division Vice Commandant 

Subject:   2022 Northeast Division Conference 
 
Date:        11 December 2021 

 
 

Once again it is my distinct privilege to invite you to attend the Northeast Division Conference.   

I am looking forward to a very productive weekend where we can all network and learn from 

each other. 

 

The dates for this year’s Division Conference are Friday and Saturday, April 1-2, 2022                    

and will be held at the Crowne Plaza Princeton located at: 900 Scudders Mill Road,  

Plainsboro, NJ 08536.   

You can follow the link: USMCL to register for the conference using the code: COR 
 

Hotel reservations can be made by calling the hotel directly at (609) 936-4200.  Please state that you 

are with the Marine Corps League when calling.  Room Rates are $109.00 per night.  Rates are subject 

to New Jersey Sales and Occupancy Taxes.  If you have special needs, please let the hotel know and 

they will try to accommodate you; and be sure to ask about any hotel restrictions that may be in place. 
 

The Cutoff date for reservations is Thursday, March 10, 2022.   
 

We will be having a Buffet Banquet on Saturday with entrées of Beef Medallions in a Port Wine Sauce,      

Pan Seared Breast of Chicken with Lemon & White Wine Sauce, Pesto Crusted Verlasso Salmon served with 

Roasted Red Bliss Potatoes. The Dessert Station includes Chef’s choice of mini cakes and pastries and 

seasonal sliced fresh fruit.  The cost of the banquet will be $45.00 per person.     
 

As always, we encourage everyone to support our Division fundraisers & the Northeast Division 

Conference Ad Book. Proceeds support the Division and charities as determined by the conference 

attendees.  
 

Forward all ads, registrations, and banquet reservations accordingly to the contact information 

on the bottom of all forms. All receipts will be e-mailed, please ensure the email address provided is 

legible and accurate. 

 

At the present time, there is no mask requirement in NJ, however it is strongly encouraged if you 

have not been vaccinated.   
 

All forms can be found on the Northeast Division Website:  

www.nedmcl.org 

https://www.crowneplaza.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=CP&localeCode=en&regionCode=1&hotelCode=TTNPL&_PMID=99801505&GPC=COR&cn=no&viewfullsite=true
http://www.nedmcl.org/

